
	

	

	

	

	

		

Greenmount’s	30th	Birthday	Summer	Fayre		

Saturday	30th	June	2018	

12pm	Onwards	

	

There	will	be	a	variety	of	stalls	and	things	to	do.		If	you	can	offer	any	help,	prizes	
or	items	to	sell	please	have	a	word	with	Sami	Miah	or	ask	at	the	office.			

50p	entry	for	adults	free	for	children.	

We	are	raising	money	for	a	scooter/bike	shelter,	cooking	facilities	for	children	
and	enhancing	our	outdoor	provision	and	playground.	

Newsletter	

Thursday	14th	June	2018	

	

Water	Bottles	

Children	can	bring	in	a	water	
bottle	every	day	to	keep	them	
hydrated	whilst	they	are	
learning	and	throughout	breaks.	

	

	

Water	only	please	

	

Term	dates	2017-18	
School	Closes	for	Summer	Break	Friday	20th	July	2017	
Teacher	Training	Days	(School	will	be	closed	for	pupils)	
Monday	23rd-Wednesday	25th	July	2018	
	
School	will	return	after	the	summer	break	on	Tuesday	4th	September	
2018	

Message	from	Miss	Carr	
	
Thank	you	to	all	parents	who	joined	us	for	the	
Ramadhan	assembly	last	week.		Three	girls	in	
5W	planned	the	whole	event	and	with	a	little	
bit	of	help	from	Mr	Wilson,	they	educated	all	
of	us	about	this	very	important	month.		I	was	
tremendously	proud	of	them	all-well	done.		It	
really	 demonstrates	 how	 we	 recognise	 and	
value	 all	 the	different	 religions	 represented	
here	at	Greenmount.	
	
I	know	it	is	always	difficult	to	predict	exactly	
when	Eid	will	fall	but	children	are	authorised	
to	 take	 the	 day	 off	 for	 Eid	 this	 Friday	 15th	
June.		On	Monday	18th	June	we	will	have	Eid	
parties	in	school,	children	can	wear	their	Eid	
or	party	clothes.		Donations	of	food	or	drinks	
would	be	welcome	and	you	are	able	to	drop	
this	 off	 at	 the	 main	 office	 throughout	 the	
morning.	 	 I	 know	 some	of	 you	 like	 to	 cook	
things	throughout	the	morning	and	it	won’t	
be	 a	 problem	 if	 you	 drop	 it	 off.	 	 I	 wish	
everyone	who	is	celebrating	a	Happy	Eid.	
	

	
	
We	have	 just	over	six	weeks	of	term	 left	before	
we	break	up	for	summer	and	will	have	lots	going	
on	including	the	launch	of	our	new	website.		We	
really	do	have	an	adventure	in	our	 learning,	this	
last	 week	 has	 seen	 a	 visit	 to	 Whitby,	 chicks	
hatching,	bikeability	sessions,	phonics	testing	and	
we	 have	 camping,	 a	 summer	 fair,	 class	 visits	 to	
parks	and	special	places,	bake	off,	sports	day	and	
a	leavers	disco	for	year	6.		Wow!			
	
Thank	you	for	your	continued	support	
	
Miss C Carr 
Miss	Carr		
Headteacher	
	

	

	



	
	

	

	

	

Start	and	finish	times	
School	gates	open	at	8.50am	and	
close	when	the	bell	goes	at	9am.	
When	 the	 bell	 rings	 can	 all	
parents	 and	 carers	 please	 leave	
the	 building.	 Any	 children	 who	
come	after	this	time	will	have	to	
enter	via	the	main	office	and	will	
be	marked	as	late.	
School	 ends	 at	 3.15pm.	 Any	
children	who	are	uncollected	will	
be	 taken	 to	 the	 main	 office	 at	
3.30pm.			
We	 understand	 that	 there	 may	 be	
occasional	emergencies	and	you	must	ring	
the	office	to	let	us	know	if	you	are	going	to	
be	late.		

Chick	watch…	

	
	
The	 children	 have	 loved	
watching	 the	chicks	hatch	 last	
week.	 This	 week	 we	 will	 be	
learning	 how	 to	 look	 after	
them	safely	and	having	 lots	of	
cuddles!	 On	 Friday	 they	 will	
either	be	staying	with	us	as	we	
are	setting	up	a	new	home	on	
the	 field	 or	 being	 taken	 to	 a	
lovely	 new	 home	 at	 Mrs	
Ahmed's	home	or	Miss	Coates'	
farm.	

	

Please	remember…….	

• To	send	your	child	with	a	PE	kit,	we	are	a	healthy	
school.	

• To	speak	to	your	class	teacher	if	you	are	concerned	
with	anything	at	school.	

• To	send	your	child	with	a	coat,	water	bottle	and	book	
bag	each	day.		

Sports	Day	
New	Bewerley	Primary	School	have	kindly	offered	to	let	us	use	their	field	for	our	sports	day.		We	
have	split	it	into	three	separate	events	for	our	different	age	groups.	
Your	child	can	come	to	school	in	their	P.E	kit/sportswear	on	their	day	and	if	they	could	wear	a	t	
shirt	in	their	house	colour	that	would	be	great.		Please	send	your	child	with	a	water	bottle	as	
well.	

	
Friday	29th	June	2018:	Reception	and	Years	1	and	2	(morning)	
Setting	off	at	10am	from	Greenmount	
	
Monday	2nd	July	2018:	Years	5	and	6	(morning)	
Setting	off	at	10am	from	Greenmount	
	
Monday	2nd	July2018:	Years	3	and	4	(afternoon)	
Setting	off	at	1pm	from	Greenmount	
	
*Parents/carers	are	welcome	to	come	with	us	and	watch	but	you	will	need	to	be	at	Greenmount	
in	time	to	walk	down	with	us	to	New	Bewerley.		Please	note	there	will	not	be	any	toilet	facilities	
available	for	adults	to	use.	

	

Safety	We	take	safety	very	seriously	at	our	school	
• If	you	have	any	concerns	or	observations	regarding	health	

and	safety	please	contact:	Miss	Carr,	Mrs	Dixon,	Miss	
Dyson	or	Mr	Potts.	

• If	you	have	any	concerns	or	questions	regarding	Child	
Protection	issues	or	safeguarding	please	contact:	Miss	
Carr,	Miss	Perry,	Mr	Walker,	Mrs	Priestley,	Mrs	Khattun	
or	Mrs	Ahmed.	

	

Greenmount	Bake	Off	
Get	practising	 your	baking	skills	 ready	
for	 the	 Great	 Greenmount	 Bake	 Off!	
Bring	your	entries	to	school	on	the	29th	
of	 June.	 	 They	 will	 be	 judged	 by	 a	
reporter	from	South	Leeds	Life.		

We	will	announce	the	winners	at	the	
school	Fayre	on	the	30th	and	set	up	a	cake	

stall	to	raise	money	for	new	cooking	
facilities	in	school.	

	

Parent	Workshop	
Confidence	and	Self	Esteem	workshop	
will	be	taking	place	on	Friday	the	22nd	
of	June	for	mums/aunties/grandmas	
at	9.30-11.30am.	This	workshop	will	
be	delivered	by	the	Together	
Women's	project	here	at	
Greenmount!	If	interested	catch	Mrs	
Khattun	to	book	yourself	a	place.	

Reminder:	Parent	event:	
Following	feedback	from	parents	Miss	
Ackroyd	has	arranged	a	workshop.		Please	
remember	that	nothing	has	changed	yet	and	
we	are	preparing	for	the	changes	due	to	
come	in	force	in	September	2019.	
On	Monday	2nd	July	2018	
(1:30pm)	Leeds	City	Council's	Health	
and	Wellbeing	team	will	be	coming	into	
school	to	give	parents	a	presentation	on	
the	"Growing	Up	and	Healthy	
Relationships"	aspect	of	our	new	PSHE	
scheme.		
	

	

Big	Play	and	Big	Sing	
On	Tuesday	19th	and	Wednesday	20th,	Greenmount	will	be	joined	by	dozens	of	
schools	across	Leeds	at	Leeds	Town	Hall	for	some	fantastic	music	playing.	Firstly,	the	
ukulele	clubs	in	years	3-6	will	be	strumming	along	to	some	fantastic	songs	on	the	
Tuesday.	Parents	are	able	to	watch	this	from	1pm	in	the	Town	Hall,	£3	per	ticket	on	
the	door.	Then,	the	choir	will	have	a	Big	Sing	on	the	Wednesday	afternoon.	
Unfortunately,	parents	won't	fit	in	for	this	one	but	we'll	take	some	pictures!		
Please	wish	us	good	luck.	

	
 


